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Burns & McDonnell Awarded Engineer of Record for Wastewater Treatment Facility 

Supporting Growth in the City of Perry 
 

PERRY, Georgia — Burns & McDonnell will be the engineer of record for a new construction manager at 
risk wastewater treatment facility for the City of Perry. The new plant on a 46-acre greenfield site will 
accommodate needs for new homes and businesses, including a planned industrial park nearby. 
 
The East Perry Wastewater Treatment Facility will treat up to 2.5 million gallons per day, significantly 
increasing the city’s existing treatment facility capacity. The new plant will have room for expansion, 
capable of providing up to 10 million gallons per day of treatment capacity on-site. The treatment 
process will remove organic loads, ammonia, phosphorus and nitrates from the wastewater, and once 
treated, the wastewater will be available for potential reuse in the region.  

“We are excited to partner with the City of Perry on this project as the engineer of record,” says Andrew 
Waddoups, project manager at Burns & McDonnell. “This will be the second wastewater treatment 
facility in the city, which will help the community continue to grow and do so sustainably.” 

The Georgia Environmental Finance Authority (GEFA), which supports state water, land and energy 
projects, has committed approximately $50 million in low-interest financing for the new facility. GWES is 
currently acting as the Owner’s Advisor and has been supporting the City of Perry through procurement 
and obtaining GEFA financing. Burns & McDonnell began engineering this spring, and project completion 
is slated for December 2025. More than 50 new jobs will be created during peak construction. 
 
“This new facility will be essential in helping us meet the wastewater treatment needs of one of the 
fastest-growing cities in Georgia,” says Chad McMurrian, engineering services manager for the City of 
Perry. “I look forward to witnessing how the successful conclusion of this project will stimulate further 
growth in the area.”  

The City of Perry has adopted a five-year strategic plan with seven focus areas, including the quality of 
life, organizational excellence, community engagement and accountability, growth and sustainability, 
economic development, equity and diversity and public safety to provide stability, progressive growth 
and quality customer service to the community.  

Burns & McDonnell ranks No. 7 among design firms nationwide, No. 15 for the design of water projects 
and No. 19 for sewer and waste projects, according to Engineering News-Record.  
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About Burns & McDonnell 

Burns & McDonnell is a family of companies bringing together an unmatched team of 13,500 engineers, 
construction and craft professionals, architects, and more to design and build our critical infrastructure. 
With an integrated construction and design mindset, we offer full-service capabilities. Founded in 1898 
and working from 70 offices globally, Burns & McDonnell is 100% employee-owned. Learn how we are 
designed to build. 
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